Response to Comments

Comment Set 42
Email from Craig Petersen dated March 17, 2004

From: Craig Petersen [craigpeterseni@cox.net]
Sent: Wednesday, March 17, 2004 11:27 AM
To: viejosystem @ aspeneg.com

Subject: Viejo system project

| would like to let you know that I' am opposed to the power lines that Edison wants to add. When | moved here in
1991 one concern | had was the power line's. We decided that a few line's were ok. Over the years Edison has
added line's without any warning to the city or homeowner's. If | would have known that Edison could add line's
anytime they wanted to, | probley would have moved. Therefore | believe they were dishonest.

Second point, | have worked for a local government for the past 23 years and have seen Edison bury High power
line's many times. Some as recent as a year ago. I'm not buying that it's to expensive to bury the line's. If so How 42-2
can they afford to bury the line's in the city that | work for.? In talking to Frank Wasko about a year ago , he said
these line's were needed for the new housing in south orange county. If that's the case let them pay for the
underground installation. In closing | believe that these wire's they want to add is not in the best interest of

the homeowners and the people of the city of Mission Viejo.Thank you for your time

Craig Petersen

craigpetrsen1@cox.net

To whom it may concern,
I 42-1
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Response to Comments

Response to Comment Set 42
Email from Craig Petersen dated March 17, 2004

42-1 Thank you for sharing your concerns.

42-2  Comment noted. Cost issues related to the proposed project and/or the possibility of
underground lines is an issue considered in the Commission proceeding, but is not an element

of CEQA review.
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